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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE
PUBLIC HEALTH SERViCE

NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH

BETHESDA, MARYl..AND20014

January 6, 1978

Mr. Raymond J. Woodrow
President, Society of University

Patent Administrators
Princeton University
Post Office Box 36
Princeton, New Jersey 08540

Dear Mr. Woodrow:

Your letter of December 5, enclosing copies of the SUPA survey of key
elements of patent pOlicies which have been adopted at various insti­
tutions, has been sent to members of the NIH Inventions and Patents
Board. At a future meeting., the Board will discuss the survey, and
if we have any questions or comments I will communicate them to you.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this material.

Sincerely yours,

(---~S-J-·_~/CLu---£--­
'-~T~~';~~~:Leon Jaco s, Ph.D.

Ass . e Director for
Collaborative Research


